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We are Hiring!

   Are you our future part-time Stewardship Coordinator? The Stewardship
Coordinator will be responsible for providing support for the East Central Farm
Stewardship Collaborative (ECFSC), and also for some of Farms at Work’s own
farm stewardship initiatives. If so, you will work independently, and as part of a
team, to achieve the primary objective of improving environmental outcomes on
farmland in the region, keeping water clean, farmland healthy and growing
ecological diversity on farms.
 Full details
here: 
http://farmsatwork.ca/sites/default/files/FAW_Stewardship%20Coordinator_Mar%
202017.pdf [1]
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